
SPENCER PARK BOARD MEETING 

OCTOBER 11, 2016 

SPENCER, IOWA 

 

 The Park Board Meeting of the City of Spencer, Iowa, scheduled for October 11, 2016 was 

cancelled due to lack of a quorum.   

 

 The next meeting will be held in November, 2016 in the Conference Room at City Hall, Spencer, 

Iowa. 
 

 

___________________________________  

Cindy Greer, Chair 
 

 

ATTEST: 

 

 

       

Theresa E. Reardon, Recording Secretary 

(SEAL) 


